
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Today, Kingfisher Class have enjoyed the Chester Dewa Experience as part of their Romans work. In 
the morning, they looked at what the fortress of Dewa was like and went through the on-site 
archaeological dig. In the afternoon, they were taken out by a Roman soldier to the Roman gardens 
and amphitheatre in Chester.  
 
Next week, I will be sharing updates on the outcomes of our recent Safer Schools survey and meeting, 
and feedback from our parent voice survey (linked to communication and homework). I would like to 
thank you for the amazing responses received on both surveys – we had lots of positive comments and 
some really useful next steps identified too.  
 
By the end of next week, I also hope to be able to write to you to outline the class arrangements for next 
academic year. 
 
I hope that you have a wonderful weekend! 
  

Miss Charlotte Williams 
Acting Head of School 

REMINDERS 
& NOTICES 

Young Voices 
Please remember that our choir members will be 
attending the Young Voices concert next Thursday (26th 
May 2022). Children will go to the event with Mrs Hilditch, 
Mrs Hipkins and Ms Vigon. Please refer to letters 
previously sent, or pop Mrs Hilditch or Mrs Hipkins a 
message on Class Dojo, if you need to check any of the 
arrangements. 
 
 
 
 
 
Skylark Class – Knowsley Safari Park 
Monday is our Y1/2 class visit to Knowsley Safari Park 
(within the school day). Please remember to send your 
child in their school uniform with a packed lunch, water 
bottle and raincoat.  
 

 

Jubilee Event 
The details for our exciting school and community 
Jubilee event can be accessed by clicking here too. 
 

Friday 20th May 2022 


